Message from Chancellor Patterson About Charlottesville, Va.

August 15, 2017

We at UW-Stevens Point are deeply saddened by the display of hate, bigotry and violence in
Charlottesville, Virginia. Our thoughts are with the University of Virginia, the Charlottesville community,
those who were injured and the family of the woman who died.

As an institution dedicated to engagement, responsibility, respect, inclusivity and civil discourse, the
UW-Stevens Point is committed to ensuring a safe, welcoming community for all students, faculty, staff
and guests. Acts of bias or hate are an offense against us all and will not be tolerated at UW-Stevens
Point.

Bernie L. Patterson
Chancellor



